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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 25, 1963

Mr. Raymond L. Kysar, Jr.
P. O. Box 295
Farmington, New Mexico

Re: $5,000 One~Well Plugging
Bond, H. A, Flader, dba
Flader Land Company,

SW NW, Section 30, Town-
ship 29 North, Range 11
West

Dear Sir: , o Neo L
We have your letter dated Pebruary 18, 1963, wherein you
request cancellation of the above-captioned bond.

Our records indicate that the well covered by subject
bond has not been plugged, therefore, we are unable to
approve cancellation of the bond at this time.

If the well is to be plugged and abandoned, please have
Mr. Plader contact Mr. Emery Arnold, our district super
sor at Aztec, New Mexico, regarding a proper pluggz.af \\ﬁ-
program.

Very truly yours, rEBZG 1963
'q CuM
1.3

I. R. TRUJILLO
Administrative Assistant

"IRT/

ccs °ﬁr. BEmery Arnold
0il Conservation Commission - Aztec
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